
5th / 6th Meeting   5-11-12 

 

Attending; 
Sally Friou 
Carol Bellin 
John and Dagny Shirey 
Deborah Gladback 
Susan Luceno 
Alex Taft 

Mike Dewing 
Lynne Mickleson 
Dennis Ryan 
Pat King and Mary Potter 
Andy Ostrowski 
Dave Dewey 

 
Issues identified; 
Speeding 
Safety of residents exiting vehicles 
Streets to crowded- There are different widths 
Parked cars being hit 
One way signs needed in more places 
Aesthetics need to be considered –where signs are located 
Don't want to lose trees and then incease road size 
Bike lane makes 5th too crowded 
Not enough enforcement, seems to be more in other locations 
Trucks on 5th and 6th  
Sidewalks 
 
Possible solutions and needed results; 
Traffic calming measures 
Safe parking 
Sharrows (sp?) 
Enforcement 
2 way 
Bike lane on 4th 
Remove bike lane, more to 4th 
Electronic monitor – permanent 
One lane? Discussed, but concern about extra traffic as a result, would it be really slow care at 
other times?; Unseen as a solution elsewhere; care may actually speed more.  


